Dear Parent/Carer,

R.E.  XXXX ‘s Asthma Care Plan

We are writing to ask for XXXX’s asthma care plan. This should have been given to you by the GP or Hospital at diagnosis or at their most recent asthma review appointment. It is very important that the school has the most up to date plan for your child to enable school staff to manage any emergencies safely. 
Their asthma plan would usually include:
· Their asthma medications
· Their asthma triggers (what makes their asthma worse)
· Medications to take if their breathing is worse
· How to manage an asthma attack 
It is recommended that children with asthma are reviewed by a doctor or a nurse every year and after every asthma attack. Please arrange a review with your GP practice or hospital clinic if your child has not had one recently or is due a review.  This will enable you to update us with any changes to their medication or asthma plan.

Yours sincerely,

Amina Farah

Paediatric Asthma Community Specialist Nurse
Tynemouth Road Health Centre
Tynemouth Road
N15 4RH



